office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Friday, December 29, 2023 1:01 PMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:New Year's Eve - Campmeeting Style





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

New Year's Eve

We are thrilled to invite you to the highly anticipated Annual Buzzard Drop on Sunday, December 31, at the Tabernacle. Plan to arrive at 11:45 p.m. As the clock strikes midnight, gather with your family, friends, and neighbors as we bid farewell to 2023 and welcome 2024.

Noisemakers will be available *while supplies last*. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO RETURN THEM PRIOR TO LEAVING THE TABERNACLE SO THAT THEY CAN BE USED FOR FUTURE CELEBRATIONS.

We look forward to seeing everyone at the Tabernacle as we usher in the start of a fantastic new chapter together filled with hope, joy, and excitement.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

 $This \ email \ was sent to \ of fice@mtgretnacampmeeting. or gYou \ received \ this \ email \ because \ you \ are \ registered \ with \ Mt \ Gretna \ Campmeeting \ Association$

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association